
PUBLIC NOTICE 
MERRITT COVE PROPERTY,  

ADDISON, WASHINGTON COUNTY 
 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future (LMF) Board will vote 
on a proposal to allocate funds for the Pleasant River Wildlife Foundation’s (PRWF) acquisition 
of 93.5± acres of land, located on Marsh Harbor & Ports Harbor Rds. in Addison, ME. The 
parcel is identified in the Washington County registry of deeds as book 768, page 51. 
The PRWF will hold and manage these parcels under a Project Agreement with IF&W to 
conserve and protect their recreational, fisheries, wildlife, forestry, and other conservation 
values. 
Public comment on this proposal will be accepted at the LMF Board meeting September 16, 
2014, at 1:00 PM at the DACF, Bolton Hill Facility, 2870 No Belfast Ave (Rte 3), Augusta, ME. 
Written comments on the proposal will be accepted until 5:00 PM, September 12, 2014, submit 
to Tom Miragliuolo, LMF Program, #28 SHS, Augusta, ME 04333-0028 or at the meeting. For 
information, contact the above address or call 207-592-1724 or 287-3200. 
 

 
 


